
 

**INFORMATION SESSION**  

 

THE VINDOLANDA FIELD SCHOOL  

SUMMER 2016 

 

Interested in archaeological excavation?  

Thinking about a summer academic program abroad? 
Come to an information session about the Vindolanda Field School summer program offered through 

the Department of Classical Studies at Western, with Dr. Elizabeth Greene and Dr. Alexander Meyer 

and supported by The Vindolanda Trust in England.  

 

WHEN: Tuesday, October 20
th

 2015, 4:30 pm 

WHERE: AHB 1B08 (Arts & Humanities Building)  

 

Learn about the academic program which includes archaeological excavation near Hadrian’s Wall 

and field trips to the historic sites of Roman Britain. We will discuss program dates, costs, and credits 

and answer questions about archaeology and the Field School.  

 

For further information please contact: egreene2@uwo.ca or ameyer26@uwo.ca 
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